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Gautho, Julia

From: Gayle Livanos <glauraliv@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 5:06 PM
To: City Council
Subject: boat and bait

Dear Council members, 
 
I want to add my voice to the hundreds of community residents who support the boat and bait  (and gift) 
shop. 
 
I cannot imagine the wharf without this charming business.  We want our very important tourists to be 
able to wander out there and have something to do - fish, shop, rent a little boat. It completely adds to 
the ambiance of the village. And maybe have some music again!  And maybe be able to get some ice 
cream or a snack!  And I too want to be able to enjoy it again.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this project. 
 
Gayle Livanos 
 
 


